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‘ST. LOUIS POLICE VETERANS’ ASSOCIATION ACTIVITIES FOR 2024 
Monthly Meetings Are The Second Wednesday Of The Month 

 
January 10th, Meeting 11:30 AM   July 10th, Meeting 11:30 AM 

February 14th, Meeting 11:30 AM   August 14th, Meeting 11:30 AM 

March 13th, Meeting 11:30 AM   September 11th, Cook Out 12:00 PM (Noon) 

April 10th, Meeting 11:30 AM   October 9th, Meeting 11:30 AM 

May 8th, Cook Out, 12:00 PM (Noon)  November 13th, Meeting 11:30 AM 

June 12th, Meeting 11:30 AM   December 11th, Meeting 11:30 AM 

 
Monthly meetings are held at the St. Louis Police Officers’ Association Hall located at 3710 
Hampton Avenue, St. Louis, MO, except the May and September Cook Outs. The CookOuts 
will be at Cliff Cave Park. 
 
There is an $8.00 cover charge per person for each member and guest attending the meetings 
and Cook Outs. The cover charge is used to provide lunch and lunch supplies. 
 
The annual dues of the SLPVA remain $15 and are due in January. Members not paying 
their dues by July 1 shall be notified by the Treasurer that their membership has been 
suspended. Members who fail to pay their dues for a period of one year will have their 
membership terminated as of December 31 of that year. 
 
Any member who is 80 years old on January 1st and having been a member of the SLPVA 
for 15 years prior shall be known as an Elder Member with their annual dues waived. 
 
Annual dues may be paid at any meeting of the SLPVA, by mail, or by payroll deduction 
each January. Members on payroll deduction will automatically receive their membership 
cards each January. Members not on payroll deduction should pay their dues in January 
and will then receive their new membership card. Make checks payable to the St. Louis 
Police Veterans’ Association and mail to: 

 
Darla Gray 
SLPVA Secretary/Membership 
2236 Aileswick Drive 
St. Louis, Missouri 63129 

 
 SLPVA application and the dues deduction forms are on the web at www.SLPVA.COM 
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